
Dear Cynthia and members of the CLPL,  

It has been an honor to serve with you on the Library Board.  I’m glad I was able to contribute to this 

organization that touches so many lives.  I must formally resign my seat effective June 25, 2019 as I 

prepare to move.   

Keep up the good work! 

Sincerely,  

Emily Heyne 

 


